
  

  

   

dees ovbslbest 27, 1975, letter: ‘ponte request for information concerning ‘the Silver kequest for certain film footage in ¢ 
John F. Kennedy Assassination. The th 
contained in your letter dated December ; . to certain laboratory data which may: have pertinence murder of Officer J. D. Tippit in Dallas, Texae. 

    

      

     

    
   

      

   
   

   

  

    

  

Each of your letters was semneet” communications dated November 24, 1975, an 
respectively. These letters advise in 
a considerable backlog of FOIPA requests ¢ 
an effort to deal with all requests © .. being treated in chronological order based a é We. have a iis FOTPA xe 
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precluded us from handling them as prompt 
in compliance with statutory requireménts. 

   

    

      

   

        

| ' Your requests will be treated \ nar of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), are handled in a section of the FBI that deais with ee and Privacy Act requests. Please be assured that - e FBI : in no way intends to “stonewall” you with — to your. Freedom of Information Act requests. 

 



  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

contained herein. Appeals should be directed in writing to the Attorney General (Attention: Freedom of Information Appeals Unit), Washington, D. C., 20530. The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal" or "Information Appeal." Following the Attorney General's decision, judicial review is available in the district of your residence or Principal place of business, or in the District of Columbia, where the records are Situated. 

Sincerely yours, 

   
Clarence M. Kelley 

Director 

    

  

   


